
  
 

FISCAL IMPACT NOTE ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION 

 

 

 

Ordinance:   O-35-19 

 

Title:   Waterfront Maritime Conservation District Uses 

 

Date:   September 20, 2019 

 

 

  This ordinance allows Seafood Industrial and Food Service Marts to locate within the 

Waterfront Maritime Conservation District.  It has no fiscal impact.  

 

Prepared by Jodee Dickinson, Finance Director 


